
mt.�. T!)ouse of �epresentatibes 

COMMITTEE ON ETHICS 

Wasl)inrrton, DQC 20513 

January 18, 2023 

The Honorable Zoe Lofgren 
Chairperson 
Committee on House Administration 
1309 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Chairperson Lofgren: 

In accordance with the regulations of the Committee on House Administration, I 
am submitting herewith the monthly repo.rt for December 2022, including: 

1. Summary of Progress and projected programs; and

2. Statement of Expenses under Proposed H. Res 316 (11th Congress, 2nct Session); and

3. A listing of Committee employees showing addresses, duties, and gross monthly

salaries; and

4. A report on travel for December 2022 (none); and

5. List of Detailees for December 2022 (none).

This letter certifies that copies of this report are available to each Member of the
Committee on Ethics. 

Enclosures 

Sincerely, 

Susan Wild 
Chairwoman 
















